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Southwest Clean Air Agency
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www.swcleanair.org

March 25, 2004

Mark Charpie

ITW Automotive Refinishing
1724 Indian Wood Circle,
Suite J-K

Maumee, OH 43537-4048

Subject: DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) Spray Gun Approval

Dear Mr. Charpie:

Thank you for sending SWCAA the information on your new DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray
gun. In your letter dated March 15, 2004 you requested written approval to sell and operate this
spray gun in SWCAA's jurisdiction.

Reviewing the test data for the spray gun, you have shown that under proper operation the
DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun can maintain transfer efficiencies comparable with HVLP
spray guns. SWCAA will allow the use of the DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) at individual facilities
through receipt of an Air Discharge Permit (ADP) application and issuance of an ADP with
specific requirements applicable to the spray gun.

However, SWCAA cannot provide equipment certifications and does not maintain a certified
equipment list. All applicants must submit an ADP application and receive an ADP prior to use
of the spray gun. Issuing an ADP provides the opportunity to establish parameters to assure
proper operation of the spray gun.

Thank you for contacting us about the DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun.
Sincerely,

Ymsss Negallans]

Vannessa McClelland
Air Quality Engineer

Our Mission: "To Preserve and Enhance Air Quality in Southwest Washington"



